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Comments I walk with my grandchildren who live near this beautiful woodland regularly. We observe flora and 
fauna and they are growing up to appreciate a diverse natural environment. It will be a tragedy if we 
lose it and there would be a huge impact on that environment from the burning of fossil fuels and the 
removal of the tree canopy. 
 
My grandchildren live, play and attend school in the Loxwood area. Noise, traffic pollution and road 
safety will all be impacted by the huge increase in HGV traveling to and from the site. This is a rural 
environment totally unsuited to such a development. 
 
There is no justification for a waste site here as there is sufficient capacity already within West 
Sussex. Furthermore there is currently no demand for clay as WSCC already have 25 years supply, 
and this is a greenfield site totally unsuited to such a development. It is largely a remote, tranquil 
area, and the site will create light pollution where currently there is none. There will clearly be 
significant noise disturbance from HGV, skip lorries and the wheel wash facility. 
 
The closure of footpaths (for 33 years) and the erection of 15,000 sq ft of buildings in pristine 
woodland will have a significant impact on the character of the area for those who live and walk there.  
 
I therefore strongly object to the development and ask you to reject this application.
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